
 

CITY OF CONCORD  
__________ 

 

In the year of our Lord two thousand and fifteen 

 

RESOLUTION IN RECOGNITION OF THE SERVICES OF  

BATTALION CHIEF RICHARD WHITNEY 

 

The City of Concord resolves as follows: 

 

WHEREAS, Battalion Chief Richard Whitney has been a faithful and loyal employee of the 

City of Concord for almost 27 years as a member of the Concord Fire 

Department.  Battalion Chief Whitney began his career in 1988 and served as a 

firefighter, firefighter paramedic, fire  lieutenant, fire captain and battalion chief; 

and 

 

WHEREAS, Battalion Chief Richard Whitney  has contributed substantially to the safety and 

well being of the citizens of Concord and has left a legacy that will benefit 

several generations to come through training dozens of new fire fighters; and 

 

WHEREAS,  Battalion Chief Richard Whitney has worked tirelessly for the benefit of this 

community through his active support and participation in the Concord Boys and 

Girls Club annual auction, the Market Days fire engine pull, and Night Out 

Against Crime;  and 

 

WHEREAS,  Battalion Chief Richard Whitney has received many commendations and letters 

of thanks for his excellent work throughout his career, including the 

Department’s distinguished service award and customer service awards from the 

City of Concord and from the Concord Fire Department; and 

 

WHEREAS,  Battalion Chief Richard Whitney has provided an excellent example of hard 

work, dedication and diligence to the men and women who served alongside him. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of Concord that we hereby 

record our sincere appreciation for the many years of faithful and distinguished 

service from Battalion Chief Richard Whitney to the City of Concord and the 

State of New Hampshire. 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that we hereby acknowledge that the service and presence of 

Battalion Chief Richard Whitney will truly be missed by the Concord Fire 

Department, the City Council, the City Administration, and the entire Concord 

community, and we extend our best wishes to him and his family during his 

retirement. 


